
 
 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

The 2024 Lucky Kitty Crew “Cats Gone Wild” Fun-Raiser will be held Saturday, November 23, 2024 at Frio 

Grill-The Barn.  This is our annual event that raises critical dollars to provide for our furry blessings. The event 

includes games, door prizes, silent auction, and music provided by Checkered Past band.  

 

Lucky Kitty Crew is a 501(c)(3) foster based, no kill, animal welfare organization. Your gift will provide 

necessary daily care, veterinarian care, and enrichment for our crew, and it is fully tax-deductible. The kitties in 

our care live in a home environment so we can spend time with them and learn their personalities. Our 

volunteers are the heart of our kitty care and we love and depend on them. They help with kitty care, feeding, 

and socializing. Our kitties range in age from tiny to senior. We care for ferals and friendlies with the same 

love.  The kitties will live their lives with us if they do not find their forever homes. This is possible only with 

your help.   

 

As a sponsor or donor, your contribution is more important than ever. The average cost for 

a bottle baby kitten to adoption is in the thousands.  Annabelle, Clark K and Tadpole were 

found under a bush in a kind woman’s front yard.  In brief, with July 4th and impending 

hurricane upon us, we decided the best scenario was to trap feral mom kitty and put the 4 

day old kittens with her in a safe indoor home. As it turned out, the 

tiny kittens were too wounded and needed lifesaving medical care & could not be 

returned to mom.  Two of the 3 survived with the best efforts of our wonderful 

veterinarian.  Annabelle & Clark Kent are 6 weeks old 8-10-24 with a long life ahead! 

 

We have been beyond busy assisting with TNR – trap, neuter, release – with over 16 

successful TNR’s.  We can often access free neuter/spay services for these temporary crew 

members, however we do incur costs for time, transportation and their aftercare.  We house 

the cats after surgery for a minimum of 1 week, usually 2 weeks to allow for healing, parasite 

treatments and good nutrition. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.  If you would like to sponsor or donate, please complete the enclosed form 

and return by Friday, October 25th to be included in event materials.  Contact me at 281-259-2584 or at 

rebecca@luckykittycrew.org if you have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 

Rebecca 

Rebecca Gribben 
President 
Lucky Kitty Crew 

 Board of Directors 
Rebecca Gribben 
Jennifer Mosher 

mailto:rebecca@luckykittycrew.org


 
 

www.luckykittycrew.org 

2024 Lucky Kitty Crew “Cats Gone Wild” Fun-Raiser  
Sponsorship Opportunities 

Please return this form with your donation by Friday, October 25, 2024 
 

Kitten Cuddler 
$100 

Treat Dispenser 
$250 

Cat Herder 
$500 

Lion Tamer 
$1000 

Name in  
Printed Program 

Name in  
Printed Program 

Logo and Website in 
Printed Program 

Logo and Website in 
Printed Program 

Name on Lucky Kitty 
Crew Website 

Logo and Website on 
Lucky Kitty Crew Website 

Logo and Website on 
Lucky Kitty Crew Website 

Logo and Website on 
Lucky Kitty Crew Website 

  Logo on Event T-Shirt Logo on Event T-Shirt 

  Logo and Website on 
Tables at the Event 

Logo and Website on 
Tables at the Event 

   Reserved Table for 6 at 
Frio Grill – The Barn 

 

Please select your Sponsorship Level: 
 

  Kitten Cuddler ($100)   Treat Dispenser ($250)   Cat Herder ($500)   Lion Tamer ($1000) 

  Other Amount:  $_______   

 

Sponsor Contact: _________________________________   Contact Phone Number: ________________ 

Name you would like for promotional materials: _____________________________________________ 

Mailing Address: _______________________________________________________________________ 

City:  ______________  State: ___________  Zip: ______________  Primary Phone: _________________ 

Email: _____________________________________________  Website: __________________________ 

Payment Method:  Check   

 PayPal   https://www.paypal.com/fundraiser/charity/1233872 

    Credit Card  (we will contact you)  
 

Please submit completed form to info@luckykittycrew.org by October 25, 2024 
Lucky Kitty Crew is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization   

For questions, please contact Rebecca Gribben at 281-259-2584 or by email 
www.luckykittycrew.org 

https://www.paypal.com/fundraiser/charity/1233872
mailto:info@luckykittycrew.org

